
Town of Tuftonboro Planning Board  
Public Hearing Notice 

Thursday, February 17, 2022 
7:00 PM 

Town House, 247 Middle Road 
 

Please be advised that, pursuant to RSA 674:4 and 675:6, the Tuftonboro Planning Board will 

hold a public hearing beginning at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, February 17, 2022 at the Tuftonboro 

Town House at 247 Middle Road, Center Tuftonboro.  The purpose of the hearing is to present a 

proposed 2022 Master Plan for the Town and to received public input on the Plan.  Should no 

changes be proposed following this hearing, the Board may choose to vote to adopt it at this 

time.  If no vote is taken, the Board will set a date and time for further consideration of the Plan. 
 
 

 
 
 
  
      
 


